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From: Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate <miles.daniels@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 11:56 AM


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal; Vamsi Sridharan - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Water Year Type for ROC?


Hi Eric and Vamsi,


Would either of you be able to share the water year type designations for the ROC with me?


Thanks,


Miles


--
Miles Daniels, Ph.D.


Assistant Project Scientist


University of California, Santa Cruz


Phone: 831-420-3946



